RESOLUTION OF THE ASHE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
PROVIDING FOR THE LIMITATION OF TAX RATES IN THE ASHE
’ COUNTY EMS/RESCUE SERVICE DISTRICT

Whereas, the Ashe County Board of Commissioners has found and determined that it is for
the best interest and necessary for the protection of the citizens in Ashe County to establish
a EMS/Rescue service district; and

Whereas, the Board has determined that it is impossible or impractical to provide those
services on a countywide basis and that there is a demonstrable demand for the proposed
service by persons residing in the districts; and

Whereas, the County does not want to levy a burdensome or unreasonable service district
tax on property;

Now, therefore let it be resolved by the Ashe County Board of Commissioners that any fire
service district taxes levied upon the Ashe County EMS/Rescue Service District will not

exceed .05 cents on each $100 of property valuation.

Adopted this the 1st Day of August, 2022.

Todd McNeill,
Chairman

Missy Seivers,
Clerk to the Board



